
Coordinator: Julia Gareeva
Tel.  +7-925-968-34-97
Fax. +7-495-318-29-54
e-mail office@kskbitsa.ru

Dear Sirs!

This year the International Equestrian Championship “The Mayor’s Cup” will be held at the Olympic Equestrian
Sport Center “Bitsa” in Moscow, Russia on August 17-23.

The status of the competitions is individual.

The Prize Fund is 55 000 Euro.

In the program of Competitions:

CDIJ/CDIY 17-18.08.09  (registration day 16.08.09)
CSIJ/CSIY 19-20.08.09  (registration day 18.08.09)
CDI2*/CDI3* 21-22.08.09 (registration day 20.08.09)
CSI1*/CSI2* 22-23.08.09 (registration day 21.08.09)

All expenses are at the cost of competitors.

The Entries in Principle are sent by return. Definite Entries must be sent before 12 August 2009.

The Organizing Committee is willing to render assistance to international riders in preparation of veterinary and
customs documentation, if they will indicate their points of crossing the border of the Russian Federation in
Entries in Principle.

For all customs matters please contact Mrs Ksenia Vorobieva:
Tel.  +7(911) 926 71 20
Fax. +7(812) 324 87 84
Email vorobievaksenia@gmail.com

 We are looking forward to welcoming you to the Mayor’s Cup Championship!


